
From: david.oflynn@smsi.us [mailto:david.oflynn@smsi.us]  
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2005 9:01 PM 
To: MILTON.E.GORDEN@saic.com 
Cc: 'Craig L. Bachmeier'; 'Lee Lucero' 
Subject: RE: rough draft EIS comment regarding the TRU waste processing facility 
 
We are still working on those siting issues.  What kind of information do you need?  We are only 
in the preconceptual stage, so nothing is final yet.  Here is some preliminary info: 
  

• The TA-50 location is right next to the Telecoms building on the corner of Pecos and 
Pajarito, just south of MDA-C.  It is a little over 2 acres. 

  
• TA-63 location is on the northwest corner of Puye Rd and Pajarito Rd, just east of MDA-

C.  It is about 2 acres. 
  
We are in the process of verifying if those sites are fully developable and are coordinating with 
the ER Project.  We are not 100% sure they are suitable and satisfy all the requirements.  We 
have identified other candidate sites – but have not investigated enough to understand feasibility.  
We are working on that now. 
  
Bottom line is that there are several siting options for the new facility and the siting will be 
finalized during the conceptual design phase in mid-FY07. 
  
Pls call me with any questions,  571-233-7350 
  
David O'Flynn 
  

-----Original Message----- 
From: MILTON.E.GORDEN@saic.com [mailto:MILTON.E.GORDEN@saic.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2005 4:28 PM 
To: 'david.oflynn@smsi.us' 
Subject: rough draft EIS comment regarding the TRU waste processing facility 
  
I am working on the LANL SWEIS, addressing the waste management facilities. You had 
a comment regarding the location - you were considering 2 sites: a site at TA-50 
(adjacent to the intersection of Pajarito Road and Pecos Road) and a site near TA-63 (at 
the intersection of Pajarito Road and Puye Road).  Can you give me more specific 
information to nail down these locations a little more? My Land Use person is trying to 
make sure we have the right locations before writing them up.  
  
Thanks. 
  
Milton Gorden 
SAIC 
301-601-8245 


